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Washington, D.C. - Happy
New Year, Tigers! As we
enter the second week of
the Spring semester, let’s
look ahead to some of the
exciting things we have
coming up!

TRINITY
LAaCROSSE

STUDEeNT-ATHLeTe ADVISORY

commiTTee |SAAC|

This semester, Trinity Athletics will be forming its own Student-Athlete
Advisory Committee (SAAC). SAAC comprises a group of student-
athletes whose mission is to expand their voice and presence across
campus and the community. There will be an interest meeting in the
Trinity Center Gymnasium this Wednesday, January 31st from 3:30-4:30

Last year, Trinity Athletics reinstated its
Lacrosse program for the first time since
2012. Head Coach and Athletic Director,
Christa Burgess mentioned the team’s

excellent camaraderie as one of the
highlights from last season. After playing all

their games on the road last season, the
team is excited to be hosting 7 home
games this year. Check out the full 2024
Lacrosse schedule on the Trinity Athletics
website!

TRINITY ATHLETICS

APPAREL

Show your Tiger pride by visiting the

Trinity Spirit Shop!

pm. All student- athletes are strongly encouraged to join. There will be
snacks, games, fun conversations, and more information regarding the
exciting events SAAC has planned!

TRINITY TENINIS

After a strong Fall 2023 season, Trinity Tennis is ready to hit the courts
again this Spring. Known for their tight-knit team atmosphere, Coach
Enoch and his players are looking forward to building on the
tremendous progress they made last season. Their first match is at
home on Saturday, February 24, 2024. Check out the full schedule on
the Trinity Athletics website!
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